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Tomorrow, 35 brewers from across Arizona--members of the Arizona Craft Brewers Guild--will be brewing “Heroes 19,” a special American
Brown Ale to honor the fallen Yarnell Hill firefighters and raise funds for their families.

The brewing will take place at the Prescott Brewing Company in Prescott, where one of the members of the hotshot crew was a former
employee.

“Heroes 19” will be a 19 on the color scale and have 19 different hops. The beer will be available at breweries across the state at the end of the
month for $5. All proceeds will go directly to the Prescott Firefighter Charities. Or, people can buy a virtual pint for $5 at www.craftbeeraz.com.
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